
Colorado 9Health Fairs POSTPONED

March 9, 2020

Due to the COVID19 (CoronaVirus) outbreak, 9Health Fairs have
decided to POSTPONE all Spring 2020 fairs.

Therefore, health fair training scheduled for Wednesday, March 11
and Saturday March 14, 2020 will also be postponed until Fall 2020.

We applaud 9Health Fairs for making this decision in the interest of
the health of our community and our volunteers.

Please watch your email and check our website later this year for
FALL 2020 9Health Fair training and volunteer opportunities. 

This postponement does mean that one of our most
powerful venues for raising awareness will not be available

until the Fall of 2020.

But you can still make a big difference by
signing up to be an Awareness Ambassador.

We will soon be sharing ideas for virtually
spreading the awareness message.

Click the button below to learn more and help make a difference!

Become an Awareness
Ambassador

https://www.colo-ovariancancer.org/programs/awareness-ambassadors.html

